
 

 

 

 

 City of Prince Rupert 
 

NOTICE 
of 

Committee of the Whole 

Meeting 

CANCELLED 
 

 

Notice is hereby given, in accordance with the City of Prince Rupert Council 
Procedure Bylaw No. 3508, 2022, that a COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
COUNCIL MEETING scheduled for September 11, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Council Chambers of City Hall, 424 – 3rd Avenue West, Prince Rupert, B.C. has 
been cancelled.  

 
 

 

 
        

 
 

Rosamaria Miller, 
Corporate Administrator 


